
 

 

Our ref: SSD/NSH 
Date:  20st October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I would like to inform you that the order form for purchasing revision guides will be 
open on Friday 20th October and will close on Friday 27th October at 9am. 
 
The most effective exam preparation will take place in the classroom with classroom 
teachers and resources are already being used in lessons to support the students. 
However, we understand that families will be keen for their child to supplement this 
with the independent use of revision guides.  
 
When ordering revision guides please consider the following points: 
 
 

 Revision guides do not replace lesson work, homework and school based revision 
resources. These should always remain the priority 

 Ensure that the revision guide that is being ordered is the correct one for the subject 
e.g. BTEC IT is different to GCSE Computing 

 Check whether higher or foundation is required - you can check this with the subject 
leader. This may affect Maths and Science. 

 It is unlikely that every revision guide will be required for every subject, please discuss 
which subjects are required at home and if you are unsure, please get in touch with 
myself. s.syed@pudseygrammar.co.uk    
 
 
Mr S Syed 
 

 
 
 
Year 11 Director of Studies 
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